
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 
      

A great start to the new term. The children have settled very well into the playgroup routines once again. 

They have been taking part in a variety of activities based on the theme, ‘All About Me’. There has been 

lots of opportunities to talk, share ideas and play. Through the play the children are engaging in learning 

opportunities all of the time, what may appear as simply ‘playing’ has behind it a variety of learning 

intentions to help each and every child make progress from their current starting points. It could be 

mathematical, reading, early writing, IT skills, creativity, physical development and most importantly 

personal, social and emotional development. Learning to play alongside or with others, learning to 

share, to understand daily routines, to build confidence and an understanding of themselves, how 

important they are and how special, how to respect one another and understand the rules we all have to 

follow to keep each other safe. 

Reminder.  

We are coming into the wetter, colder months. We still want to be able to go outside to play so please 

send into playgroup a pair of wellies and if needed hats/scarves/gloves. To help us help you ensure 

your child brings home their belongings…..Please, please name all loose items e.g. wellies, hats. 

scarves, water bottles etc. 

                         

What are we doing this term?  

We will be exploring Autumn. Go to https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/curriculum 

to find out more and to access the words to the songs the children will be singing. We hope 

you will sing them too! 

 

Remember to login to your Tapestry account to see further activities and to see what your 

child is doing whilst in playgroup. 

 

Further snapshots can be seen and followed on our Facebook page. 

https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/curriculum


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 12th October 1.30pm – Zoo Lab (The Wriggle and Crawl Workshop) 

is in playgroup. If this is not your child’s usual session and you would like them to 

attend, simply see Claire to book your child in for this extra session. Normal fees 

will apply or if you have spare funded sessions, these can be used. 

 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term 

 

Tuesday 31st October – Return to playgroup 

 

Wednesday 1st November – Zoo Lab returns again with their ‘Zoo on a Broom workshop’. If this is not 

your child’s usual session and you would like them to 

attend, simply see Claire to book your child in for this extra session. Normal fees 

will apply or if you have spare funded sessions, these can be used. 

 

 


